
Denton Independent School District
Operations Vehicles Purchase

February 28, 2023

SUMMARY:
This item requests approval of the quote from Caldwell Country Chevrolet in the amount of $156,670.00 
for the purchase of three (3) vehicles.

BOARD GOAL:
Growth & Management – Demonstrate effective and efficient management of district resources

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
On April 26, 2022, a purchase for operations vehicles was approved.   

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Due to availability, five (5) trucks approved for purchase have been canceled for delivery.
These trucks are needed due to growth in the Operations Department.

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 
These trucks will be utilized throughout Denton ISD.  The vehicles will be purchased through a Texas 
Local Governmental Purchasing Cooperative (BuyBoard).  This purchase is being brought for approval 
in accordance with the District’s CH(local) policy.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS:
The cost will be borne through the General Fund.

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Operations will be able to order & receive the vehicles in a timely manner in which to be able to better 
serve our district needs and students.

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the quote from Caldwell Country Chevrolet in the amount of $156,670.00 
for the purchase of three (3) vehicles be approved. 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Paul Andress, Executive Director of Operations
Cindy Willis, Director of Purchasing
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations

ATTACHMENTS:
None

APPROVAL:
Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation:  

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent:  

Signature of Superintendent:  


